
Event Report 

“Farewell on superannuation of Prof. Dr. Neeta Kumar” 

21st March 2023 
The Faculty of Dentistry celebrated the farewell on superannuation of Prof. Dr Neeta Kumar from 2:30 pm-4 pm on 21st March 

2023. The event was organized by teaching and non-teaching staff of General Pathology Department. The event was held in the 

library, Faculty of Dentistry, Jamia Millia Islamia. 

The event was graced by Prof. Dr Keya Sircar, Dean Faculty of Dentistry, Jamia Millia Islamia. The event was attended by 

approximately 140 staff members which included teachers and non-teaching staff. The program started with recitation of verses 

from the Holy Quran followed by a welcome note by Prof. Mohammad Saleem. Prof Keya Sircar, Dean Faculty of Dentistry, 

felicitated Dr Neeta with a bouquet of flowers. Dr Irshad Husain Naqvi, Chief medical officer, Dr MA Ansari health Centre and 

other staff also felicitated Dr Neeta Kumar.  

Several staff members, teaching as well as non-teaching remembered dedication and commitment of Dr Neeta for teaching and 

other time to time duties assigned to her by the administration. The laboratory staff from Ansari Health Centre remembered her 

services to the lab and felicitated Dr Neeta with a memento. 

Dr Mohammad Saleem on behalf of Pathology department delivered a vote of thanks, following which the program concluded 

on a high tea. 

  

  

             

       


